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Notice to Stakeholders: Continuity of Services During Industrial Action 

 

The Services SETA is currently experiencing industrial action linked to ongoing wage negotiations. 
While operations continue across all business units, there may be potential delays in processing 
certain requests. 

 

To ensure stakeholders are not disadvantaged, we have implemented contingency measures. Any 
urgent matters or delays experienced can be reported to servicedesk@serviceseta.org.za, which will 
be monitored by all senior managers for swift resolution. 

 

We remain fully committed to delivering on our mandate and ensuring minimal disruption to our 
services during this period. 

 

We thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

 

Services SETA Management 

12 August 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


